
 
  

 

  

 

 

     Village of Chenequa 
February 2023 Newsletter   

 

Spring Election 

The polls will be open for the Spring Primary to be held on February 21, 2023, from 7:00 AM to 8:00 PM.  Voting will 
take place at the Village Hall located at 31275 W County Road K in the Village of Chenequa.  The polling place is 

accessible to elderly and disabled voters. 

Voting by Absentee Ballot 

To obtain an absentee ballot, you must make a request in writing.  Your written request must list your voting address 
within the municipality where you wish to vote, the address where the absentee ballot should be sent, if different, and 

your signature.  You may make an application for an absentee ballot by mail, email, in person or online at myvote.wi.gov.   

The deadline for making application to vote absentee by mail is: 5 PM on the fifth day before the election, 
Thursday, February 16, 2023 

The first day to vote an absentee ballot in the clerks’ office is:  Tuesday, February 7, 2023.   

The last day to vote an absentee ballot in the clerk’s office is:  5 PM on the Friday before the election, Friday, 
February 17, 2023. 

 

 

 

  

 

Forestry Department  
 

Just a reminder, as always, no cutting of trees, brush, or any vegetation is allowed within 75’ of a waterway in the Village 
without a permit.  The purpose of this is to prevent erosion, filter runoff before it goes to the water, maintain a healthy 
aquatic ecosystem, and preserve the natural beauty of all the shorelines. 

The Village of Chenequa employs two foresters that would be more than happy to meet with any resident on-site to help 
with any tree-related questions you may have.   

Thank you – Cody Lincoln and Cody Hagfors 

 

Tax Collection 
   Only full payment or first installment of tax payments may be made at the Village Hall prior to January 31, 2023.   
 

Second installments should be sent to the Waukesha County Treasurer after January 31, 2023.     

Make Checks Payable to:  Waukesha County Treasurer / 515 W Moreland Blvd, Room 148 / Waukesha, WI  53188 

2023 Dog License(s) and Snow Plow Due 

Please be sure to fill out a 2023 Snow Plow Agreement and  
2023 Dog License Application.  Per ordinance 8.16-7 – A dog 
license shall be required as provided by Section 174.05  
Wisconsin Statutes.  Prior to the issuance of the license the 
owner shall present evidence that the dog is currently 
immunized against rabies.    

 


